
The Language Centre at Queen’s 

Chinese Taster Session + Culture Talk  

– Mid-Autumn Festival 

 

 

Time 
Date 

12:00-14:00 

Monday 2nd October 2017 

 

Venue Auditorium (GF), The McClay Library 

 

Content  The Mid-Autumn Festival 

o The history, customs and cultural practice 

o Festival quiz  

o Social influence and the variations of 

celebration 

o Compare and relate to your own cultural 

celebrations 

o Chinese traditional music performance (with 

Chinese student volunteers) 

 

 A Taste of Mandarin Chinese 

o Pronunciation and understanding characters 

o Count numbers and tell dates from a calendar 

o Festival greetings 

 

Audience Queen’s staff and students, members of the public 

(up to 30 places) 

Duration Two sessions, approximately 50 minutes for each  

Follow-up Language Centre Mandarin Chinese courses 

(registration open until 5th October 2017)  
 

To book your place or to discuss further support to learning Mandarin Chinese,  

please email Liang.Wang@qub.ac.uk or ring at 028 9097 6225. 

We are Global Citizens 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/lc/Courses/LanguageClasses/MandarinChinese/
mailto:Liang.Wang@qub.ac.uk

